
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

NOVEMBER 24, 1975 

Present: Mayor Paul Hoy 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Leonard Stubbs 

Ralph Spencer 
Charles McQueeney 
Russell Sweetman 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Mayor Elect Victor Green 

Council interviewed Parks and Recreation Board Applicant James 
Bramlage. Council concurred that said appointment be made. 

Council interviewed Sister City Committee Applicant Ernest Vines. 
Council concurred with said appointment pending Mr. McQueeney's discussion 
with the Chairman of the Sister City Committee. Will have confirmation 
Tuesday, November 25, 1975. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the inquiries made to get outside funding 
for the engineering study needed for the Clyo Road extension. It appears that 
the City will have to fund this study our of current revenues. Council agreed 
that this matter should be reviewed and prioritized as part of the Budget 
review. Several Councilmen indicated that this item must be done. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the status of the Montgomery County Solid 
Waste Management Plan. It was noted that Centerville is the only City that 
has not signed or authorized signing of the Contract. After discussion, 
Council directed the City Manager to prepare a revised Contract for their 
consideration. Each Councilman was asked to forward additional items which 
they believe should be included in the Contract. 

Mayor Hoy assigned the 1976 Budget to the Council Finance Committee 
for review and recommendation to Council. 

A discussion was held concerning the proposed Citizen Tax Committee, 
various potential taxes, the fairness of various types of taxes, at what 
point should a tax committee be formed, and the policy role of Council. It 
was the consensus of Council that the establishment of the Committee be 
deferred until after Council reviews and makes a decision on potential 
taxes. 

There being no further business, the Meeting was adjourned. 


